
Review Routing

Project:  16th Ave Vacation of ROW

Meeting:   May 12, 2020

 Comments Due:  March 27, 2020

Department: Comments:

FIRE No comments.

PW/E No objections.

InspSvcs No comments.

ESP
Pensacola Energy has gas facilities within the 

west R/W of 16
th

 Ave between Belmont and 

Wright St.  The gas main does not appear to be 

in the 10’ requested but I would need to have it 

located out in the field to verify.

ECUA
ECUA has an active water line on the east side 

of 16
th

 Ave, which is the other side of the street 

from the area requested to be vacated. The 10’ 

vacation request does not appear to have an 

impact on ECUA’s accessibility to operate and 

maintain that water line. Therefore, ECUA has 

no comments or objections to the right-of-way 

vacation request. ECUA will not require an 

easement over the area as outlined in the 

petition, should the City decide to vacate it.

GPW Reviewed plans with the applicant's consultant 

and all concerns were addressed. 

ATT
I reviewed this request and visited the property. 

AT&T has a telephone pole in the E Belmont 

ROW and the Guy Wire that supports the pole 

is in the 16
th

 Ave ROW. This Guy Wire is at 22’ 

from edge of curb on 16th Ave. It is required to 

support the pole and poles North of it on 16th 

Ave. If the City reduces the 23’ ROW by 10’ the 

Utilities are left with a 13’ ROW that is almost 

completely populated by a large Oak tree and 

root system. The pole supports the Gulf Power, 

Cox Communication. and AT&T Networks. I do 

not have a solution at this time. It would require 

a Design and associated cost to the property 

owner from all three Utilities mentioned above.




























































